







and speaking opportunities for Dr. Senyonyi. His travels included Uganda Partners board meetings, the Pittsburgh fundraising event, CCCU Presidents meetings, multiple church visits, Trinity International University visit, and a visit to Westmont College (where he met with faculty and the first Global Health students who would study at UCU in Fall 2016).

Global5K: More than 130 supporters across six continents supported the Honours College Scholarship Fund by participating in the Global5K.

Uganda Partners began a matching grant fundraising campaign for science laboratory equipment for UCU.

With logistical support from Uganda Partners, Patty Huston-Holm offered her second year of service leading postgraduate writing workshops. She also coordinated a workshop in grant writing to assist students and faculty seeking grant funds for research projects.

Beginning August 2016, Jordan McGurran joined Uganda Partners at UCU-assisting with grants and academic programs through the Center for Global Engagement.

Mark Bartels assisted Tom and Jayne Gurley with a team from St. Andrews (Mt. Pleasant,

SC) visiting UCU during the October 2016 graduation.

Uganda Partners facilitated Larry Adams' visit to UCU, where he was introduced to UCU's African Policy Center, a think tank engaging the political sphere from a Christian perspective. He has since returned to UCU and is exploring how to assist and partner with the African Policy Center.

Uganda Partners received another grant to assist with the Institute on Faith, Learning and Service with the aim of helping the different academic departments serve local communities and incorporate community service into the curriculum.

Photos:

- 1 UCU is underway with their Medical School, working together with the Mengo Hospitalthe oldest, largest Anglican hospital in Uganda.
- 2 UCU Students in the science laboratory
- 3 Patty Huston presenting a writing seminar to postgraduate students
- 4 Global 5K at UCU
- Map of Global 5K around the world!





Building Our Partnerships



Dr. Ruth Senyonyi contributes her gifts, teaching a famous Ugandan revival song to a congregation at St. Stephen's Anglican Church, Sewickley



Dr. Senyonyi presenting a UCU gift to retiring Uganda Partners President Sherman White



Mark Bartels assists the Gurleys in hosting a visiting team from St. Andrews, Mt. Pleasant— a partner church which has also hosted Dr. Senyonyi



Dr. Senyonyi shares the needs of UCU with the board at 2016 Board meetings.



Dr. Senyonyi with the first USP/Global Health students from Westmont College

Uganda Christian University Partners

is a US non-profit charitable organization (501.c.3) which was founded in 2000 and exists solely to support the development and work of Uganda Christian University (UCU) through scholarships, public relations and promotional endeavors, capital projects, program initiatives and development, networking among universities, study abroad programs, trips to UCU, textbooks, and computers.

Affiliations and Memberships

Anglican Global Mission Partners
Association of Fundraising Professionals
Combined Federal Campaign
Council of Christian Colleges and Universities
Evangelical Council for Financial Accountability

Administrative Staff

Mark Bartels, Executive Director Laura Corley, Administrative and Scholarship Coordinator Ticoy Young, Bookkeeper

Board of Trustees

Joyce Brooks, President Kyle Royer, Treasurer Murray Black, Secretary Brian Dennison Nara Dewar Duncan Tom Gurley Jack Klenk John Murray Stephen Noll Gwyneth Jones Preu Malcolm Reid

Uganda Partners

PO Box 114 Sewickley, PA 15143 Tel: (214) 343-6422 Fax: (214) 252-8538

Email: info@ugandapartners.ord Website: www.ugandapartners.org